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The State does not own my property or anything below it, it is Private Property and 

you or your representative are not welcome to trespass, if you do I will prosecute to 

the full extent of the law. This is extortion at its finest. Stop the waste fraud and abuse 

and you will find that you have more money than is needed to fund our state. Stop 

paying for illegal aliens with my tax dollars and this alone will fund your pet projects. 

Also my kicker money refund is mine and the constitution of Oregon says so. Stop 

your greed we do not need to follow suit with the blue states above and below us. 

Stop this insanity, Sincerely, A Concerned Citizen. 


